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September 16, 1948

Dr. Gerhardt Steindorff
11581 Cumpston Street
North Hollywood, Calif.

Dear Dr. Steindorff:

In answer to your letter of September 12, we have sent out today via
express prepaid your manuscript, COPTIC GRAMMAR.

., We should be most grateful if you would refurn the work to us in its
 final form as soon as convenient. Due to exceptional difficulties,

the estimate of the work had not been completed when your letter ar-
rived. We hope to complete the estimate and approach the Bollingen
Foundation as soon as we have the amount of the subsidy reguired.

Sincerely yours,

Fred Wiec
Associate Editor
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